
To Mark Lile 
Landmark Lile Limited 
email mark@landmarklile.co.nz 
 
23 June 2020 
 
Hello Mark 
 
Feedback from meeting 12 June 2020  Maitahi / Bayview 
 
As per our telephone call yesterday ; To clarify our letter dated 22 June 2020 
 
Point 1)  
 
The property owners /residents strongly opposed any zoning change to Ralphine Way / Kaka Valley area. 
The property owners /residents want to retain the current zoning of: Rural “Higher Density Small Holdings Area” 
to maintain the character of the Maitai Valley. 
 
The property owners/residents are opposed to rezoning to Residential. 
 
With the exception of Olorenshaw’s at 10 Ralphine Way who support a residential zone for the flatter areas of the 
proposed development. However,  they also want to see the character of the Maitai Valley retained. 
  
 
yours faithfully 
 
Lyn Marshall 
on behalf of Residents at Ralphine Way 
 
Phone 03 546 9902 
Mobile 0274 351 684 
1 Ralphine Way, Nelson 7010 
 
 
 

mailto:mark@landmarklile.co.nz

